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Good afternoon everyone,
DCFS has additional funding available for your current Chafee Foster Care Program.

CCDFS has been awarded an additional $97,937 in Chafee funding. The funding must be spent by September 30,
2021 and requires an additional match of $24,484.

Please submit a revised budget narrative and revised scope of work (if necessary) so GMU can process the
subaward amendment.

Let us know if you have any questions.

Thanks, .
Kelsey
Kelsey McCann-Navarro
Social Services Chief I1T
Nevada Department of Health and Human Services
,E Grants Management Unit
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